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Friday 13th March 2020
Coronavirus Update

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

As you will know from the news the Government are constantly reviewing the situation regarding coronavirus and are being guided by the Chief Medical Officer and Scientific Advisor.  

At school we are ensuring that the children are washing their hands regularly and each class have tissues available for use. The children know to cough and sneeze into a tissue or into the crook of their arm. We are also encouraging the children to keep their fingers out of their mouths. There are wall mounted hand sanitisers at all school entrances and now also at the school gate which we have been asking visitors to our school to use.  We have also been prioritising the cleaning of door handles 

We are sending packs of work home with your child tonight merely as a precautionary measure in the event that advice regarding the closure of schools should change over the weekend. However at this point in time we think school closures will be highly unlikely in light of the current information from the Government.  


Work Packs/Activities to use in the event of school closure
Children should do an English and a Maths activity each day.

Class 3
1. Keep working through SATs Booster homework books – 1 maths and 1 English activity to be completed each day of any school closure.
2. Go onto Sumdog and work on a Maths and English activity each day.
3. Additional homework activities will be set on School360

Class 2
1. Keep working through homework books 
2. Maths  packs in school bags
3. Go onto Sumdog – focus on times tables every day
4. Additional homework will be set on school 360



Class 1
1. Year 2 children work through homework books
2. Year 1 work on phonics packs (In bags)
3. Go onto Sumdog and work on Maths and English
4. Additional work packs in school bags
5. Additional Reading Books in bag

Early Years

1. A booklet in bag.
2. An extra reading book in bag.
3. Activities uploaded onto Tapestry.



If you have any concerns you can find the latest Government information at

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

or

https:www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public


Kind Regards

Mrs Belinda Athey, Mrs Lynne Fortescue and Mrs Ruth Oldfield
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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